## Has your Parent experienced Incarceration and/or Substance Use?

If YES, Contact the UMBC Community Reentry Lab

Family Reunification Study: The purpose is to understand the experiences of college students who have had a parent(s) with substance use issues and/or incarceration experiences. This understanding could lead to more campus and community resources for families impacted by substance use and the criminal legal system.

## Participants must have one or more of the following:

- A parent who has been (or is currently) incarcerated
- A parent who has had (or currently has) a substance use problem (i.e. drugs/alcohol).

Participants will be asked to: complete a one-time in-person interview and survey. The entire session will last about 75-90 minutes.

## Participants who complete this study will receive compensation of \$20 CASH!

Principal Investigator: Bronwyn A. Hunter, bhunter@umbc.edu, (410)-455-8161



## Community Reentry Lab communityreentrylab@gmail.com

		т	r		т	т
Has your Parent experienced Incarceration and/or Substance Use? UMBC Sondheim 508 communityreentrylab@gmail.com	Has your Parent experienced Incarceration and/or Substance Use? UMBC Sondheim 508 communityreentrylab@gmail.com	Has your Parent experienced Incarceration and/or Substance Use? UMBC Sondheim 508 communityreentrylab@gmail.com	Has your Parent experienced Incarceration and/or Substance Use? UMBC Sondheim 508 communityreentrylab@gmail.com	Has your Parent experienced Incarceration and/or Substance Use? UMBC Sondheim 508 communityreentrylab@gmail.com	Has your Parent experienced Incarceration and/or Substance Use? UMBC Sondheim 508 communityreentrylab@gmail.com	Has your Parent experienced Incarceration and/or Substance Use? UMBC Sondheim 508 communityreentrylab@gmail.com